
Agricultural Extension 
(520) 383-2298
f’ AX: (520) 383-3011

Cultural Affairs  
(520) 383-3622
f’AX: (520) 383-3377

Cultural Center/Museum  
(520)-383-020 I  
f’AX: (520) 383-3377 

Livestock f’acilities  
(520) 383-6480
f’AX: (520) 383-301 I

Livestock Inspector  
(520) 383-3233
FAX: (520) 383-3011

Mineral Resources  
(520) 383-3031
f’AX: (520) 383-3377

Range Conservation and 
Management  
(520) 383-1301
FAX: (520) 383-2346

Soil and Water Conservation 
(520) 383-2851
FAX: (855) 848-4391

Solid Waste Management 
(520) 383-4765
FAX: (520) 383-5255

Tribal Herd  
(520) 383-2459
FAX: (520) 383-3377

Well Maintenance  
(520) 383-4930
FAX: (520) 383-8800

Wildlife and Vegetation 
Management  
(520) 383-1513
FAX: (520) 383-3377

Rodeo & Fair
(520) 383-2588
FAX: (520) 383-8044

Animal Control 
(520) 383-6582
FAX: (520) 383-1835

• Grandstand will be limited to registered buyers and essential personnel only.
• No spectators are allowed in the viewing area until further notice. Viewing can
take place through cattleusa.com
• Only one member of a buyer’s party is to be represented in the viewing area,
this including family members.
• All buyers are to maintain safely distant while in the viewing area.

In support of the Tohono O’odham Nation Livestock Owners, Livestock Associations, 
and Range Bosses, the Natural Resources Department-Livestock Inspectors Office 
has remained open with a single Livestock Inspector on duty during regular business 
hours,  8:00 am. to 5:00 pm., and is responding to Livestock Inspections for cattle to 
be transported to the Auction. 

The Inspectors Office shall continue to be notified of Intended Organized Round-
Ups by Livestock Owners, Livestock Associations, and Range Bosses by calling the 
office at (520) 383-3233. Please leave a message.

Additionally Livestock Owners, Livestock Associations, and Range Bosses can email 
Douglas.Ramon@tonation-nsn.gov, and Thomas.Johnson@tonation-nsn.gov with a 
cc to include Richard.Saunders@tonation-nsn.gov for intended organized round ups. 

The organized round-ups and cattlemen must adhere to all safety precautions, by 
limiting round ups to smaller groups of no more than 10 cattlemen, and socially 
distancing themselves from other cattlemen for the health and safety of all members. 

Livestock matters will be monitored on a weekly basis and will evolve as the 
COVID-19 Health Crisis Pandemic evolves.

TOHONO O’ODHAM NATION 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

PO Box 837, Sells, Arizona 85634
Telephone (520) 383-1511

Fax (520) 383-3377

Authorizing Livestock Inspections and Round-Ups

The Natural Resources Department-Livestock Inspectors Office has been monitoring 
the Marana Stockyards & Livestock Auction website. Currently all Wednesday 
Auctions are to continue to be held as scheduled. As a response to COVID-19 Marana 
Stockyards has had to implement temporary restrictions in order to continue 
business operations, these include:




